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COVID-19 UPDATE & VACCINE NEWS 

March 5, 2021 

 

 

Dear Residents of The Mather,  

 

We wanted to inform you that we learned today, March 5, 2021, that an employee who 

works in The Mather Life Centre tested positive for COVID-19. This employee has 

not worked at The Mather for more than six days; therefore, this is not considered a 

community-associated case and we can continue moving forward with our gradual re-

opening. We wish the individual a speedy recovery.   

 

GOOD WEATHER, GOOD PRACTICES: 

The weather is beautiful for early March, ice and snow is (mostly) melted, and we hope 

people are able to enjoy some fresh air and sunshine. As you do, please keep in mind 

that—whether or not you are fully vaccinated—infection-control measures are necessary.  

 

Please continue to take the infection control measures below to protect everyone in our 

community. These guidelines are working well! 

• Practice physical distancing (no closer than 6 feet away for no more than 15 

minutes). 

• Regularly use good hand hygiene by washing your hands frequently for 20 or 

more seconds. 

• Wear a mask that covers your mouth and nose when you are outside of your 

apartment home. 

 

Thank you for remaining vigilant. We truly appreciate everyone’s continued efforts to 
keep COVID-19 out of our community. 

 

Take care and stay well. 

 

Sincerely,  
 

Deann Daniel 

Executive Director 

 

PS: Please note that this letter is being shared with all residents’ current emergency 
contacts. 
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